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Shooting 

On June 8, 2025, at approximately 1:34 a.m., the DeKalb Police Department received numerous 911 calls of shots fired, 
in the 2200 block of Eves Circle East DeKalb, Illinois. Upon arrival, DeKalb Police Department officers located a male 
subject who had suffered multiple gunshot wounds. DeKalb Police Department officers immediately rendered aid to the 
wounded subject until advanced medical aid could arrive. DeKalb Police Department officers also made contact with a 
second male subject who advised that he had initially called 911 and further explained that there was an altercation, and 
he had shot the wounded subject. The victim sustained life-threatening injuries and was transported to an area hospital 
in Rockford, Illinois for advanced medical care. DeKalb Police Department officers recovered and secured a firearm from 
the subject who shot the victim. The subject who shot the victim is a valid Firearms owner identification card holder and 
a valid concealed carry license holder. DeKalb Police Department officers transported the subject to the DeKalb Police 
Department for further questioning. The subject is actively cooperating with the DeKalb Police Department.  
 
This investigation is in the preliminary stages, and no charges have been filed at this time. 
 
 
 
 
                               **All persons are presumed innocent in a court of law until proven guilty** 

If you witnessed this incident or have any information that can help with this investigation, please contact the DeKalb 
Police Department. 

 
 


